
May 18, 2004

THIS LETTER WAS ISSUED TO THOSE ON THE ATTACHED LIST.

SUBJECT:  NOTIFICATION OF UPCOMING MEETINGS

Dear Sir:

Each year, NRC conducts an integrated assessment of performance, based upon the risk
significance of the inspection findings of the NRC’s resident and region-based inspectors and
the insights gained from the licensee-provided performance indicators.  The results are then
communicated with the public through public meetings held in the vicinity of each reactor power
plant.  Nationally, plants with significant performance shortcomings are reviewed by NRC senior
management and discussed with the Commission in a public meeting in Rockville, Maryland.

We have completed the assessments associated with the inspection findings and performance
indicators for the past year for Diablo Canyon.  The results can be found at
http://www.nrc.gov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS/DIAB1/diab1_chart.html and
http://www.nrc.gov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/ASSESS/DIAB2/diab2_chart.html for Units 1 and 2,
respectively.  We have scheduled a public meeting to discuss the results.  The meeting for
Diablo Canyon is scheduled for 9 a.m. on June 10, 2004 at the PG&E Community Center, 6588
Ontario Road, San Luis Obispo, California  93405. 

In addition, we have completed our review of  the Diablo Canyon response to the
December 22, 2003 San Simeon Earthquake. As a follow-up to the February 4, 2004 public
meeting, we will discuss our final conclusions in a public forum. We have scheduled a public
town hall meeting at 6:30 p.m. on June 9, 2004 at the Embassy Suites Hotel, 333 Madonna
Road, San Luis Obispo, California 93405, to discuss our conclusions concerning the San
Simeon earthquake, and any other topics of interest.

In conjunction with these meetings, we are offering all local decision-makers opportunities to
meet separately with the NRC managers immediately following the public meetings.  These
opportunities are intended to provide you a forum to ask any questions that you may have and
to let you meet personally the NRC personnel with whom you would interface in the event of an
emergency at the nuclear power plant.  

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be
made available electronically for public inspection in the Publicly Available Records (PARS)
component of NRC's document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web
site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading Room).
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I hope you find this opportunity responsive to your needs and I look forward to personally
greeting you at the meeting.  Should you have any questions concerning this initiative, please
contact me at 805/595-2354.

Sincerely,

/RA/

David L. Proulx
Senior Resident Inspector
Diablo Canyon
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INDIVIDUAL LETTERS WERE SENT TO:

Mr. David Edge, County Administrative Officer
San Luis Obispo County Board of
  Supervisors
County Government Center, Rm. 370
San Luis Obispo, CA  93408

Harry L. Ovitt, Supervisor District One
San Luis Obispo County Board of
  Supervisors
County Government Center, Rm. 370
San Luis Obispo, CA  93408

Shirley Bianchi, Supervisor District Two
San Luis Obispo County Board of
  Supervisors
County Government Center, Rm. 370
San Luis Obispo, CA  93408

Peg Pinard, Supervisor District Three
San Luis Obispo County Board of
  Supervisors
County Government Center, Rm. 370
San Luis Obispo, CA  93408

Khatchik H. Achadjian, Supervisor District Four
San Luis Obispo County Board of
  Supervisors
County Government Center, Rm. 370
San Luis Obispo, CA  93408

Michael Ryan, Supervisor District Five
San Luis Obispo County Board of
  Supervisors
County Government Center, Rm. 370
San Luis Obispo, CA  93408

Federal Emergency Management Agency
Region IX
Mr. Jeff Griffin, Regional Director
1111 Broadway
Suite 1200
Oakland, CA  94607
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The Honorable Tony Ferrara
Mayor, City of Arroyo Grande
P.O. Box 550
Arroyo Grande, CA  93421

The Honorable Dee Santos
Mayor, City of Grover Beach
154 S. 8th Street
Grover Beach, CA  93483

The Honorable William Yates
Mayor, City of Morro Bay
595 Harbor Street
Morro Bay, CA  93442

The Honorable Dave Romero
Mayor, City of San Luis Obispo
990 Palm Street
San Luis Obispo, CA  93401

The Honorable Joe Crescione
Mayor, City of Pismo Beach
760 Mattie Road
Pismo Beach, CA  93449


